
Council, Tuesday, 14 September 2010 
 
Motion 3.4: Councillor Andrew Harper 
 
GCSE and A-Level Results 
 
Council is proud of its first class schools and colleges that give the children of 
the Borough the best possible start in life. 
 
Council believes that decent education and training is extremely important in 
building the future of Britain’s and Barnet’s economy. 
 
Therefore Council is proud to note the excellent GCSE and A-Level results 
across the Borough, with 80% of Barnet’s students receiving 5 or more A* to 
C grades at GCSE and 71% gaining A* to B in A-Levels. 
 
Council warmly congratulates all the students, staff, teachers, parents and 
Governors responsible for these excellent results, and calls on Cabinet to 
ensure Barnet continues to enjoy excellence in education for years to come. 
 
Under Standing Order Part 4, Section 1, 31.5: if my item is not dealt with by 
the end of the meeting I ask that it be voted upon at the Council meeting. 
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